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Friday, 2 May 2025 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

We are writing to let you know that we will be having a whole school celebration on the field on the 8th May 

to mark the 80th anniversary of VE Day. There will be lots of games, music and activities to enjoy. We are sure 

it will be fantastic fun for all the children and a great way to celebrate this momentous occasion together.  

We ask that on the day you send your child with a named snack box/bag containing two or three snacks for 

them to enjoy during our celebration. 

Please send your child in something red, white or blue that day, but please don’t send them in anything 

precious as we will playing games and taking part in various craft activities, and they may get messy. 

Thank you for your on-going support,  

EYFS, KS1 and KS2 teams.  
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